
Residential Property Value Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to keeping our valued clients 

informed about the property market, we are reaching out to provide you with an update on the 

value of your residential property located at [Property Address]. 

After reviewing recent market trends, comparable property sales, and neighborhood 

developments, we estimate that the current market value of your property is approximately 

[Estimated Value]. This represents a [increase/decrease] of [percentage] from the last evaluation 

conducted on [Previous Evaluation Date]. 

We recommend considering this updated valuation in your future planning, whether for potential 

refinancing, sale, or investment considerations. Should you wish to discuss this further or if you 

have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for trusting us with your real estate needs. We look forward to hearing from you 

soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


